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From September 2025, Setagaya City has increased childcare subsidies for families using 

non-licensed childcare facilities to up to 80,000 yen per month. 

This program also covers the first child aged 0–2 years. 

Please note: To receive the subsidy, families must have Category 2 or 3 childcare certification. 

 

Our school is officially recognized as an eligible facility under this subsidy program. 

 

If you would like to know more, please feel free to contact us. Our staff will be happy to 

explain everything clearly. 

                              

Click here for Setagaya City’s official website on Free Preschool Education. 

 

*It will take you to Setagaya’s official page in Japanese, so please switch to your preferred 

language. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                            Hello Kids International Preschool 

https://www.city.setagaya.lg.jp/01044/1510.html#youken202509

